
  
  

CALL FOR APPLICATIONS FOR THE PLANNING ADVISORY COMMITTEE (PAC)  

  

The Municipality of Brome Village invites citizens interested in serving on the Planning 
Advisory Committee (PAC) to submit their application to fulfill one vacant position.  

The primary responsibility of the Committee is to provide advice and recommendations 
to the Municipal Council on matters relating to planning, development, zoning, 
subdivision and construction. In instance, it studies requests for minor exemptions and 
amendments to urban planning by-laws.  

The committee meets privately and is made up of five members: the mayor, a municipal 
councillor and three citizens appointed by the municipal council. The term of office is 
normally two years, but will be 17 months in order to harmonize the terms of all 
members. Meetings are held a few times a year and usually in the afternoon or evening 
at the discretion of the committee members. 

Citizens interested in applying should submit a letter of interest, outlining their skills, 
expertise, training or interest in architecture, construction or urban planning as an asset 
to join the committee.  

  

Application and registration deadline  

Interested parties must submit their letter of interest by January 7, 2022, either by email : 
admin@bromevillage.ca or directly at the Town Hall located at 330 Stagecoach Road, 
Brome, QC, J0E 1K0.  

The municipal Council will nominate members of the committee among the applications 
received.  


